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ADDRESS REPLY TO
1800 WILCO BUILDING

July 12, 1972 MIDLAND. TEXAS 7970!

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Gentlemen:

El Paso Natural Gas Company respectfully requests New Mexico
Oil Conservation Commission approval to complete our Sundance Federal
No. 1 well, located in Section 4, T-24-S, R-31-E, Eddy County, New
Mexico, as a single completion in the Pennsylvanian formation.

The circumstances leading to this proposal have been discussed
by Mr. F. N. Woodruff and Mr. D. S. Nutter.

A letter to the Commission describing the conditions of the well
is attached.

In view of these conditions we hereby request that our proposal
be approved.

-Sincerelvy yours,

C. C. Goodwin
Supervisor - Production Services

CCG:dkh

Attachment

cc: W. A. Gressett
F. N. Woodruff
J. Knauf



